Dean’s Letter to Class of 1992.
Livingston Has Been at the Educational
Frontier

Walton R. Johnson, dean of Livingston College, wrote the following letter to
the Class of 1992, included in the college yearbook, Diversity, Volume Two: A
Style of Our Own.

May 25, 1992
TO THE LIVINGSTON COLLEGE GRADUATING CLASS OF 1992

Commencement is truly the beginning of the journey of life. The fellows, staff
and administrators of Livingston College wish you all the best. We take pride
in your accomplishments and are grateful to have played a part, however small,
in your attaining a degree.

Starting an important journey is always fraught with anxieties. That is
especially true in this time of economic recession and uncertain social and
political climate. Nevertheless, you should embark upon this journey with
confidence. Livingston College has prepared you well.

Although it was perhaps not always clear while you were enmeshed in daily life
at Livingston, you should remember the college’s tradition of being at the
educational frontier. We have stressed teaching and learning, social
responsibility and community service, pride in diversity, and social justice.

These uniquely Livingston values in your Rutgers education have prepared you
well for the journey you are now starting. They will continue to serve you
well. Carry them with you as you venture forth.

We are anxious that you always remember where your journey began. Please plan

to return something to Livingston College. We hope to see you here often and,

of course, we anticipate your becoming active members of the Livingston Alumni
family.

Bon voyage!

Walton R. Johnson
Dean
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